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NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 

 

 The regular meeting of the Board of Directors scheduled for Wednesday, 
June 21, 2023, at Chalfant, 6:30 p.m. has been cancelled.  The SGMA Workshop 
which was to have been the agenda was cancelled by the County Counsel.  We 
will give a new date at our regular July meeting on Wednesday, July 26, 2023 in 
Chalfant. 

 For any questions on this matter, please feel free to contact Chairman 
Carol Ann Mitchell at 760 873-8648. 
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